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GLEBE MATTERS
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Glebe Public School | Gadigal Land Glebe Public School | Gadigal Land 

Dear Parents and Families,

This week I had the privilege of being able to relieve in
the role of Principal while Mr Walker attended the
NSW Primary Principals State Conference. Mr Walker
was able to attend this conference with Principals
from a variety of school settings in New South Wales.
We look forward to hearing all about it next week
when he returns. It has been a busy week at Glebe
Public School and there has been some amazing
learning taking place in all classrooms. 

World Teachers’ Day
Today we are celebrating World Teachers’ Day by
acknowledging all teachers for their skilled work in
educating, inspiring and supporting our students. I
would like to express my heartfelt appreciation for the
incredible work our Glebe Public School teachers do
on a daily basis. Our teachers are passionate, caring
and they go above and beyond everyday to ensure our
students are supported, nurtured and their learning
and wellbeing needs are at the forefront of every
decision they make. I would like to acknowledge the
positive impact our teachers have on our students and
school community. Today, like all days, I express my
deepest gratitude for our teachers' tireless dedication,
passion and unwavering commitment to Public
Education. Teachers are nothing short of extraordinary,
and I am proudly thankful for the impact they have in
our school community. Our staff celebrated World
Teachers’ Day with a special morning tea and were
provided treats and a small gift from Mr Walker and
our thoughtful P&C. Thank you!  

Parents and Citizens Committee Meeting 
On Tuesday night I attended the Parents and Citizens
(P&C) Committee Meeting along with Mr Wheatley. It
was fantastic to hear about all of the wonderful things
the P&C are doing to support our school community. I
want to take a moment to express my sincere
appreciation to Nicole Done and our dedicated P&C
Committee. Your unwavering support and tireless
efforts have enriched our school community in
countless ways throughout the year. Whether it's
organising events, fundraising, or offering valuable
insights, your contributions are invaluable. Thank you
for your continued partnership and commitment to
our school's success.

Tell Them From Me Survey 
This week students in Years 5 and 6 have completed
the Tell Them From Me (TTFM) Survey. Our Year 4
students will complete the same survey next week. The
TTFM student survey provides our Executive Team with
insights into student engagement, wellbeing and
effective teaching practices at their school, from the
perspective of students. This survey will take between
15 to 20 minutes on average to complete and no more
than 30 minutes for most students. If you have any
questions regarding the survey please contact Kane
Wheatley or myself. 

Check-in Assessments 
Over the past few weeks our Years 3, 4 and 5 students
have completed reading and numeracy Check-in
assessments. Check-in assessments are online
assessments for students in Years 3 to 9. These
assessments are mapped to the NSW Syllabuses and
National Literacy and Numeracy Learning
Progressions. Over the coming weeks our Executive
Team will analyse this data to further support our
existing school practices and identify how students are
performing in literacy and numeracy and support
teachers in tailoring their teaching more specifically to
student needs. Parents and carers will not be provided
with an individual assessment report. 

Staff Wellbeing Week 
Although staff wellbeing is something that we
prioritise all year, as a school initiative, each term we
have a week dedicated to staff wellbeing. Having a
dedicated week to focus on the importance of mental
and physical wellbeing supports our staff in being the
best they can be for each other for our students. Next
week we have a range of activities planned, including
an afternoon walk, a staff breakfast and kindness
buddies.  

Have a lovely weekend and enjoy celebrating some
time with your families in the sunshine. 

Karissa Pedron
Relieving Principal
karissa.pedron1@det.nsw.edu.au

Principal's Address

https://twitter.com/GlebePublic
https://www.facebook.com/glebeps/
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87
mailto:karissa.pedron1@det.nsw.edu.au


Applications are now open for current Year 5 students who wish to apply
for a Year 7 place at a Selective High School in 2025. The application
process is completely online. Please click here, to find out more information
and begin the application process. 

 Applications close on November 20. 

Applications for Year 7 selective high
school placement in 2025

The last day of the year for students is Friday
15 December 2023. Monday 18 and Tuesday
19 December are staff development days
and the school is non-operational on these
days, meaning that students do not attend
on these days. 

Last Day of the year! 
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A teacher is on duty from 8:30am. If students
must arrive before this time, arrangements
can be made with Centipede.

School arrival time

School Attendance
It is a Department of Education expectation
that all students will have school attendance
above 95%. If your child is absent from school
(late or a full day) due to being sick, having a
medical appointment, having to travel for
family business, or is involved in Sorry
Business, please let us know. If there is
anything that is impacting your child being
late or absent from school, we have a range of
support that we can offer and encourage you
to contact the school so that we can plan
continued support for your child’s learning
and wellbeing.

HAPEE - Hearing Australia will be on-site next
Thursday 2nd Nov should any families want
their child seen please contact Helen Michael
at Treehouse on 0409 835 754 or simply just
pop in on the day.

Helen Michael
Treehouse SaCC Facilitator
Phone: 0409 835 754

HAPEE - Hearing australia

UPDATES AND NOTICES UPDATES AND NOTICES 
A MESSAGE FROM The Glebe P&C

The school will get $22 for every tree sold!
You can pre-order by the 17th November and collect from Glebe Public
on Saturday 9th December.
Tree stands and puddings also available.
CLICK HERE AND DON'T FORGET TO SELECT GLEBE PUBLIC SCHOOL AT
CHECKOUT 

Next P&C meeting: 28th November.
Fun Run: 17 November, Wentworth Park.
Christmas Tree sale: pre order till 17 November. Collection on 9 December.

The school Fun Run to raise funds for new computers has now been
launched! It will take place on Friday 17 November in Wentworth Park like
last year. You can now create a fundraising profile here (also see separate
flyer).

The Christmas Tree fund raising sale is on too!

Dates for your diary

Please clearly mark your child's name on all
their belongings. This includes hats,
jumpers, drink bottles, lunch boxes, and
tupperware containers. This makes it easy
to return lost belongs to their rightful
owner.

Names on Belongings 

Issue 7 of Scholastic Book Club closes
TODAY Friday 27th October. Click here
for more! 

Please get your orders in to ensure
delivery before the end of term.
Remember - Books make great
Christmas gifts!

Scholastic book club

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7#Applications0
https://twitter.com/GlebePublic
https://www.facebook.com/glebeps/
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87
https://www.yourlocalschool.com.au/products/christmas-tree
https://www.schoolfunrun.com.au/
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.scholastic.com.au%2Fbook-club%2Fbook-club-parents%2Fbook-club%2F&data=05%7C01%7CCaitlin.Okeeffewhite%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C4d405fe544ff4924a33e08dbd4db979a%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638337811827089745%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jwHZWgY%2FaRjuh%2BSh5bVRFUZ5XLT5Ig%2FyGHXZgafBAPY%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.scholastic.com.au%2Fbook-club%2Fbook-club-parents%2Fbook-club%2F&data=05%7C01%7CCaitlin.Okeeffewhite%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C4d405fe544ff4924a33e08dbd4db979a%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638337811827089745%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jwHZWgY%2FaRjuh%2BSh5bVRFUZ5XLT5Ig%2FyGHXZgafBAPY%3D&reserved=0
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During the school term, Centipede is open from 7:30 to 8:45am before school
(breakfast provided) and 3:00 to 5:45pm after school (afternoon tea provided). Families
are welcome to make ongoing bookings or casual bookings at short notice. Please
visit our website to download an enrolment form or pick up one at Centipede. For any
questions or to make a booking, please email Centipede:
centipede.glebe@yahoo.com.au 

Child Care Subsidy (CCS) is available to most families to offset childcare fees, including
Centipede's vacation programs. Please see us or email if you are unsure how to apply
for the CCS. 

You may not be aware that Centipede is a registered charity managed by a team of
volunteers. The Centipede Management Committee AGM will be held on Monday
30th October at 5:30pm in the Treehouse room. Everyone is welcome to attend and
childcare will be provided-- please email Keryn to let her know how many children you
will be bringing: coordinator.centipede@yahoo.com We also invite anyone interested
in joining the committee to get in touch. We always welcome new committee
members! 

CENTIPEDECENTIPEDE  
AFTER SCHOOL CAREAFTER SCHOOL CARE  

https://twitter.com/GlebePublic
https://www.facebook.com/glebeps/
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87
https://goo.gl/maps/ZM23AKo7ff4JcSu87
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fcentipedeglebe.weebly.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7CCaitlin.Okeeffewhite%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C8f3cdb97f02b4cbeaa3208dbd430ef70%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638337078882797893%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MwpW2QEIVxGLWiFHBnRyH0krFA0AWLaviwCxuEVvBcc%3D&reserved=0
mailto:centipede.glebe@yahoo.com.au
mailto:coordinator.centipede@yahoo.com






https://www.yourlocalschool.com.au/products/christmas-tree







